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ASPA MEMBERS Stock Option: The ASPA Board of Directors recently approved the sale of membership stock to 
ASPA providers who are not shareholders. This action was taken to provide all ASPA members with an equal 
opportunity to share in patronage dividends.  As an incentive to build our ownership base,  New ASPA Owners 
will have their annual dues waved for 2 years for specialist and 3 years for PCP’s, plus annual dues going forward 
frozen at: PCP’s $300.00; Specialties $400.00; NP’s $250.00 and Other $200.00. Shares of ASPA stock are priced 
at their original cost of $1,000. ASPA Members can only own one share.  Funds from the sale of ASPA stock will 
be used to support its work plan and attain goals. For more information, contact Connie at connie@azspa.com 
or Karen at karen@azspa.com  

ASPA has entered into a contract with Collaborative Health Systems (CHS). CHS is a management services 
organization that has been partnering with independent physician associations, like ASPA for over 10 
years, to help you succeed in value-based care and navigate Medicare programs/models. ACO REACH is 
the next evolution in the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) Accountable Care 
Organization (ACO) programs beginning January 1, 2023. CHS is offering a weekly webinar every 
Wednesday from 11:00 to 1:00, you can call in and ask any questions you may have regarding CHS ACO 
Reach Program. Please click this URL to join. 
https://centene.zoom.us/s/96713746382?pwd=alE4T2ZIdEV2dHhrbnloMEVCVWFMQT09 

Password: 906703 
Description: Information session for ASPA members to learn about ACO REACH program opportunity with 
Collaborative Health Systems 

 
ASPA is proud to announce our new partner:  

Athenahealth: creates innovative healthcare technology that connects clinicians, patients, payers, and 
partners in differentiated ways. Our electronic health records, revenue cycle management, and patient 
engagement tools allow anytime, anywhere access, driving better financial outcomes for our customers and 
enabling our provider customers to deliver better quality care. We are excited to announce that our new 
solution partner athenahealth will be hosting a four-part webinar series starting ##Monday, June 6th @12pm 
PST##! As an organization on the fore-front of creating innovative and connective technology, athenahealth 
will showcase how they allow anytime, anywhere access to patient information while driving better financial 
outcomes for practices and enabling providers to deliver better quality care. Be on the lookout for a calendar 
invite to the webinar soon.” 

 
 

 
Thank you ASPA Members for your continued support, we appreciate you! 

 

 


